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My campaigns, policy and other work 

My campaigns 

Title:  Accommodation for PG students joining in 
January  

Completed 

Updated:  April 2021 
At the accommodation strategy group, the dates of accommodation contracts for the students starting 
in September 2021 and January 2022 were discussed and they have put in place both: a 4 month 
contract and a 1 year contract for students starting in January.  

Title: Newsletter for Faculty Completed 

Updated: April 2021 
 Have designed and showed the draft of the first faculty newsletter to the faculty staff. It has been 
much appreciated by the faculty and just waiting for the release of the newsletter on Canvas site.  
Faculty has suggested  a few changes and we have implemented those changes. 

Other relevant updates 

Updated: 
• Planning Nursing and Midwifery Week, from 5th-12th May 2021.
• Imogen and I have been working closely with the Faculty to get the week sorted.
• Carried out accommodation audit on both, Cambridge and Chelmsford, campuses.
• For rents in private landlords, still working with the Cam SU on a guide for the private renters.
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